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I SUPPORT HB 2553. Trades and technical training are an essential part of a thriving 

community and economic system. We should be supporting those who choose a 

career path in trades, just as we currently support those who choose to attend 

college. This just seems like a common sense bill that I encourage you to vote YES 

on.  


